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This new HFC proposal only accomplishes one thing. That is making it even more expensive to live
in Washington. While the reduction in pollutants sounds impressive in fact it will not make any
impact on climate change. Washington alone and the USA cannot make an impact until 
and unless other countries do the same thing which is not now nor will in the future going to happen.


